Missouri Dove Hunt
Registration Form

Date of Event:  Hunt dates may vary but will be 9/1 and 1 or 2 other days during September 2023.
Although not required, it is highly recommended that you acquire hunter education training if you have never previously hunted. Online training options can be accessed using the following link: 
https://mdc.mo.gov/hunting-trapping/hunter-education FREE classes are also available for improving your wingshooting skills and can be found at the following link:
Events | Missouri Department of Conservation ( 
Please complete the following information:
Name _____________________________________________Date of Birth ____________ 
Mailing Address ____________________________________________________________
City __________________________________________ State _____ Zip_______________
Phone Number___________________________ e-mail__________________________________________

Check the space that applies to you:

First time hunter 





____ 

Lapsed hunter (didn’t hunt anything the previous year) 
____ 


First time migratory bird hunter 



____

Youth 11-15 that did hunt doves last year


____

Preferred hunt (check all that you would attend but put a “1” by your preferred location) 
Fulton Area 

___  
Creighton Area
___
Paris Area

___
East Prairie Area 
___ 
Washington Area
___


Check here if you would like to attend more than one hunt if spots are available
___
If you do not have a shotgun check here





___
You can also sign up online at: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1HRj6WrrgAY_ryq9W-RNTnYr2-FiD3eBQfGGc3plfH44/edit 
This opportunity is being provided in an effort to recruit new hunters. Therefore, priority will be given to people, regardless of age, that have never previously hunted. Second priority will be given to lapsed hunters (did not hunt anything the previous season), and those hunters that have not previously hunted migratory birds followed by youths 11-15 (even if they have previously hunted). 
Send completed application to: John Burk, 7152 Tomahawk Lane, Steedman, MO 65077 or e-mail to jburk@nwtf.net.

Note: Hunting licenses and shells will be the responsibility of the participant.

All information is due by August 25, 2023. 

